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Senator Urquhart asked: 

With an El Nino cycle on the way and ongoing drought in some areas, the Government is 

reducing its spending on both the Sustainable Rural Water Use and Infrastructure Program 

and the National Urban Water and Desalination Plan. Is there any aspect of water reform 

where the Government has increased its commitment? 

Answer: 

The Australian Government recognises the challenges faced by rural communities, particularly 

in relation to drought and El Niño events, which is why we are focused on investment in 

infrastructure for both on-and off-farm water delivery. In line with this, funding for the 

Sustainable Rural Water Use and Infrastructure Program (SRWUIP) has increased by 

$37 million.   

 

 

 


